
October 1st is the first day of the heating 

season and Lyon-Lincoln Electric would like to 

remind everyone with an electric heat meter to 

make sure that the breaker is on.  If the breaker 

is off, the electric heat meter will not measure 

the energy used to heat your home and you will 

miss out on the lower electric heat rate.  If you 

have questions, please contact the office at 507-

247-5505 or 800-927-6276. 

 


